
Subject: 170711 - Introducing Lodgic Everyday Community! 
 
Good Afternoon! 
 
I told you big news was coming and here it is. The Supreme Council and I want you to be the first to know 
and have the first look at our New Moose Experience. 
 
Please welcome the newest addition to our Moose family - Lodgic Everyday Community! 
 
www.Lodgic.org 
 
Many years of planning are now becoming real as we invest in our first location and see Lodgic Everyday 
Community come to life. 
 
I’m truly excited about the future of Moose!  And how we, together, can create thriving communities of 
young working families while continuing to strengthen the Moose fellowship we love.  
 
Fraternally, 

 
Scott Hart 
Director General 
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